
23rd February 2018 

CIRCULAR 
  

Dear Parent, 
  
This is to inform you that due to Final Examination scheduled 
from 28th February 2018 to 16th March 2018, the school will get over 
at 12.30 p.m.instead of 2.00 p.m. during this period. 
  
Arrival Time : 7.50 a.m. 
Departure Time: 12.30 p.m. 
  
The school buses will ply accordingly. Parents are requested to pick-
up their wards from the bus stop/school accordingly. 
  
Parents of students using hired vans for commuting are requested to 
inform their van drivers of the changed school timings. 
  
Soliciting your co-operation. 
  
Yours truly, 
  

(NISHI M.MANGLIK) 
Principal 

 

 


